
Cumarsáide agus Gnóthaí Poiblí     
FSS Bhaile Átha Cliath agus an Oirthuaiscirt 

Communications and Public Affairs  dublinnortheast.hse.ie 
HSE Dublin and North East 

By email to: roderic.ogorman@oireachtas.ie 

22nd May 2025 

Mr. Roderic O’Gorman, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann,  
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2. 

Re: Parliamentary Question 21344/25 “To ask the Minister for Health the number of 
people who attended a prostate rapid access clinics and the proportion who were 
offered an appointment in the Mater Hospital within 20 working days of the date of 
receipt of a letter of referral in the cancer office in each quarter from 2022 to date in 
2025 in tabular form.” 

Dear Deputy O’Gorman, 

HSE Dublin and North East has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
Having reviewed the matter, the following outlines the position.  

Please see attached spreadsheet detailing requested information. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

______________________________ 
June Molloy 
Communications and Public Affairs Manager 
HSE Dublin and North East  
HospitalComms.dne@hse.ie 
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Q1 Attendances

Failed 

Target 20 

days Q2 Attendances

Failed 

Target 20 

days Q3 Attendances 

Failed 

Target 20 

days Q4 Attendances

Failed 

Target 20 

days

Total 

Attendances

2022 Q1 Q2 Q3 Q4

341 0 279 0 342 0 391 0 1353

2023 Q1 Q2 Q3 Q4

452 0 380 0 351 0 443 0 1626

2024 Q1 Q2 Q3 Q4

415 0 430 0 431 0 371 2 1647

2025 to date Attendances

Failed 

Target 20 

days

January 197 0

February 177 1

March 138 0

April 101 0
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